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Spring is here and there are still many 4-H opportunities available to 

members, parents, and leaders! Check your email as we continue 

communicating with you on upcoming events/activities. 

 

Continue attending your club meetings and stay  

involved in upcoming 4-H Events.   



 
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT OF 1990:  

INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES WHO REQUIRE AN AUXILIARY AID, SERVICE, OR ACCOMMODATION IN 

ORDER TO PARTICIPATE IN ANY 4-H EVENT ARE ENCOURAGED TO CONTACT THE COUNTY  

EXTENSION OFFICE AT 361.595.8566 AT LEAST TWO WEEKS IN ADVANCE OF THE PROGRAM TO SEE 

HOW REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS CAN BE MADE.  

Volunteers Needed for College for Kids Camp: 
 
Texas A&M University-Kingsville will be hosting their College for Kids Camp. On Monday, June 13

th
 and 20

th
, 

they will be discussing livestock animals and will have some animals available to show and tell the campers. 

 

Time will be from 8:30 - 10:00 a.m. on both days. Location will be at the TAMUK teaching pavilion located on 

Armstrong Street.  They are looking for 4-H members interested in helping out. Great opportunity for high 

school students looking for community service. 

 
If you are interested, please contact Kyle McManus (361-255-9500).  

 
 
2022 State Validation Dates: 
 
Please see attachment on state (major show) validation dates for this coming show season.  
 

 
4-H Club Charter: 
 
Information on club chartering for the 2022-2023 4-H year was emailed directly to club managers on  
April 18, 2022.  
 
Please follow through with completing the chartering process. 

 

 
State 4-H Roundup: 
 
Registration opened May 1

st
 through 4-H Online. Deadline May 12th. 

 

 

National 4-H Congress: 
 
Attached is information on National 4-H Congress.  

Graduating Seniors ï Graduation Cords: 
 

Congratulations on all your accomplishments. May all your dreams come true. 

Take some time to reflect on the people that where there not only through your 

achievements but through the challenges you encounter along the way.  

Stay focused as you close this chapter of your life and move on to the next. 
 
Please come by the Extension Office to pick up your graduation cords. 



Tractor Supply (Spring) Paper Clover Campaign: 
 
Tractor Supply Company will once again be hosting their annual  4-H Paper Clover 

Campaign from April 27 - May 8, 2022. Members are encouraged to ask family members 

and friends to support the campaign by purchasing paper clovers. 

POP- A -TOP 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!! 

To the following 4-H Clubs for their participation in the Pull tab project benefiting  

Ronald McDonald House Charities for Driscoll Childrenôs Hospital 

1st place: Country Wranglers 4-H Club 50.73 lbs. 

2nd place: Animal Round Up 4-H Club 15.05 lbs. 

3rd place: South Texas Junior Leaders 4-H Club 6.57 lbs. 
 
*Country Wranglers 4-H Club will be provided with a Pizza Party at their next scheduled meeting. 

4-H Recordbooks: 
 
Recordbooks are due for county judging by June 13

th
. 

Recordbook covers are available at the Extension Office. Cost: $3/cover. 

Resources: Recordbook Resources  

District 12 4-H Leadership Lab: 
 
Leadership Lab is scheduled for June 14-16  

Keep checking this link: Leadership Lab  

Facebook Live ï link�� 

YouTube Live - link�� 

https://texas4-h.tamu.edu/recordbooks/
https://agrilife.org/d124h/4-h-event/leadership-lab/

